
Networking Session- Paving the way for a Better Future  
Tuesday, November 29, 2022 from 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 

 
Dear Sir/Madam, 
 
Agriculture and Food Processing Committee of IMC Chamber of Commerce and Industry is organising 
an interactive session focusing on ‘Paving the way for a Better Future’. The details are 
Day & Date         : Tuesday, November 29, 2022 
Time                     : 5:00 p.m. to 6:00 p.m. 
Platform              : IMC Library Lounge, Resham Bhavan 3rd Floor IMC, Churchgate, 400 020 
 
Agriculture is both a source of carbon and a sync for carbon. Emissions from the agriculture sector can 
be captured and sequestrated. There is growing market for carbon credit particularly in industrialised 
economies. Those in agriculture especially growers can benefit from this market for Carbon credit. 
 
It is possible to reduce emissions in the agriculture sector.  We need to follow the principal of circularity 
in reducing emissions. Regenerative agriculture also create opportunities for increasing land use 
intensity and for scientifically managing scares water resources.  
 
Climate change is a threat to Indian Agriculture. Therefore we need to practise Climate Smart 
Agriculture. This will involve use of multiple technologies.    
 
Dr. Usha Zehr, Executive Director, Grow Indigo Pvt Ltd will be delivering the Special Address on 
Regenerative Agriculture and Carbon Credit followed by the Networking session.  
 
Given the importance of this subject trade and Industry association in the agri business space will 
benefit by participating in this event. There will be take home messages for the agriculture and agri 
business sectors covering growers, FPO’s, trading house, Processors and many more. This event is a 
sync with the Policies of the Government including Doubling Farmers Income with minimal 
environmental impact.  
 
We cordially invite you to participate in the Session to interact and look at the possibility of a mutual 
association.    
 
We will appreciate to have your confirmations for this event by registering on our website 
https://www.imcnet.org/events-1812. However, registration is mandatory. You can connect with us 
for further queries at anita.naik@imcnet.org.  
 
We do hope you will be able to seize this opportunity and participate on November 29, 2022 
 
We look forward to your valued participation. 
 
Ajit Mangrulkar 
Director General 
 
 

https://www.imcnet.org/events-1812

